
---------------------------------Please fill out and return to Craig McLaughlin----------------------------------------
----- 
 
 
___ Yes, I plan to attend the informational meeting on  Jan 17, 6:00pm in the library.   
 
___ I’m unable to attend this meeting but am interested in participating. Please contact me with 

more information. 
 
___      I am not interested at this time. 
 
 
Student Name: _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: ________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Phone Number: _________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Email: _________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Congratulations! Your son/daughter has been personally invited to participate in a community 
development travel opportunity to Tanzania in April 2019.   
 
As our world becomes increasingly interconnected, it is critical for our students to become more 
culturally aware, explore new ideas and grow their potential. I believe that when students are able to 
see the culture come to life outside of the classroom, they develop a new and valuable perspective 
of the world. 
 
I will be hosting an informational meeting on Wednesday the 17th of January at 6pm in Holy 
Trinity High School to provide more details about this opportunity and answer any questions you 
may have. There is limited space on the trip and enrollment will be open at the end of the meeting. 
 
Please send me an email or return the RSVP slip below ASAP to ensure I can accommodate 
everyone in our meeting space. 
 
I hope that you and your child will be able to attend the upcoming meeting to learn more about this 
incredible experience!  
 
Warm regards, 
 
Craig McLaughlin 
cmclaughlin@smcdsb.on.ca  


